
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27.11.20 

Dear Parents 

I felt it was time for an update! 

Parents of children in Nursery, Class 2 and Class 3 and children in KS1 classes (4, 5 and 6) should have 

received information about their children participating in a Christmas video. These are in place of 

the usual performances that they would have ordinarily been involved in. We understand that it will 

not be the same but we have plans for children who are in Reception to do a Nativity when they are 

in Year one which we will be able to invite you to. 

You will have received information about ‘Bauble Day’ and Christmas Jumper Day. Please remember 

it is not necessary for your child to wear a Christmas jumper; any jumper will be fine. Please do not 

buy one just for the day. 

I have managed to get in touch with Santa and his elves to ensure he will be able to have some 

contact with the children. Please don’t tell your children! 

The kitchen staff are working hard planning Christmas dinner. I know the children in KS2, who have 

so far had the opportunity to have a hot school meal, have thoroughly enjoyed them. It is my hope 

that we will be able to offer all KS2 children the option of having a hot meal from January 21. There 

are still some logistical problems to solve so I am unable to confirm at this time.  

Finally, I have had some information from the police regarding conversations happening online on 

TikTok about a movie from 2011. Online safety experts have observed children and young people 

discussing the movie on TikTok and then seeking out the link to the full movie, which is graphic and 

disturbing. I have not brought this to the attention of any child, as I do not want them to seek it out. 

I thought that parents would want to know, in case your child is accessing TikTok. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

 

Clare Scott 

 


